From: CalTAC <Do-Not-Reply@info.ets.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 10:49 AM

To:

Subject: CAASPP and ELPAC--Feedback for Continuous Improvement





Dear California Educator:

On behalf of Educational Testing Service and the California Department of Education, we thank you for your hard work and efforts to participate in the administration of the California Assessment of Student Performance and Progress (CAASPP) and the English Language Proficiency Assessments for California (ELPAC). Although statewide summative testing has been suspended due to school closures related to novel coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19), many of you were preparing for testing and have completed some testing.

You are invited to participate in the <u>2019–2020 CAASPP and ELPAC Feedback for Continuous Improvement Survey</u>, which will provide us with valuable feedback regarding improvements to resources, the usability of various test administration systems, and lessons learned from your training and administration experience.

We ask all educators who were involved in any part of administering the CAASPP or ELPAC to participate, including those who conducted local training but were not able to begin testing. This includes LEA coordinators, test site coordinators, test administrators, and test examiners. Your feedback will be extremely valuable in helping us make improvements as we look forward to a successful 2020–2021 test administration.

Test administrators and test examiners inquiring about the survey should reach out to their CAASPP or ELPAC test site coordinator, who should contact the LEA CAASPP or ELPAC coordinator. LEA CAASPP or ELPAC coordinators should contact the California Technical Assistance Center by phone at 800-955-2954 or by email at caltac@ets.org.

Sincerely,

California Technical Assistance Center

Phone: 800-955-2954 Fax: 800-541-8455 Email: caltac@ets.org

Websites: http://www.caaspp.org/ and https://www.elpac.org/